Spring Concert



Dear Band Parents,

It is our pleasure to invite you to attend our annual Spring band concert to be held on Thursday, March 14, at 7:30 p.m. in the Elizabethton High School Gym. Your student has been working hard the past several months and they are very excited about performing for you. Below you will find important information about this performance. We look forward to seeing you there!

Beginning Band:

- Beginning students will meet in the <u>EHS commons area at 7:00</u>.
 They will leave their cases in the commons.
- Beginning students should wear "dressy clothes" Boys-shirt w/collar, dress pants or nice khakis, dark socks & shoes. Ties are optional but very appropriate. Girls -a dress, nice slacks or skirt- not too short. All attire must meet dress code for T. A. Dugger.
- Students are encouraged to stay for the performance by the advanced band.
- The beginner band will perform for the student body on Friday, March 8 at 8:15 a.m., followed by another performance at 9:00 for the fifth graders. Dress for this performance will be blue jeans and this year's orange band t-shirts.

We are extremely proud of the progress our students have made and we hope you will come and be part of this special performance.

Chris Lockhart & Perry Elliott
Band Directors
T. A. Dugger Jr. High